
HOT LUNCH is served every Friday.  
This week, hot lunch will be 
Spaghetti, sauce, vegetables, garlic 
bread and dessert. Please send your 
money ($4.00) to the school by 
Wednesday of this week.  

 

CURRICULUM NIGHT  -  Thank you to all the parents 
and students that were able to attend.  We 
appreciate your effort to come out and receive 
valuable information pertaining to your child(ren). 
 

PARENT STATEMENTS  -  Payments  are due on the 
first of each month.  September’s payment is now 
past due.  You can calculate your monthly fee by using 
the amounts listed on the Grandview Registration 
Form  -  Tuition Information and Fees  found on the 
website.  Please begin making payments, even if you 
have applied for financial assistance.   
**If you wish to attract the 10% discount that comes 
with paying in full, payment must be received in full 
by Friday 27th September, 2019. 
 

FUNDSCRIP  -  has arrived!  Please pick up your gift 
cards in the office. 

PD DAYS  -  As scheduled on the school calendar, there 
will be NO SCHOOL on Monday 30th September  and 
Tuesday 1st October.  School will resume on 
Wednesday 2nd October. 
 

SCHOLASTIC  -  Scholastic order forms were sent home 
last Friday.  Parental judgment is needed.  Some books 
that are offered may not fit with what you believe.  The 
school does not endorse the books available.  Please 
choose wisely.  This month’s order will be due in the 
office by Wednesday 25th September (extension). 
 

CHANGE OF ADDRESS  -  If any information has 
changed since you filled out your child(ren)’s 
registration forms, please notify the office ASAP.   
 

SCHOOL THEME FOR 2019-2020  -  Our school theme 
this year is  Growing With God.  To assist your child in 
understanding how to grow, we suggest you focus on 
the daily Bible text and activities in their agenda. 
 

CHARACTER DEVELOPMENT   -  Our theme this year is 
the Fruit of the Spirit.  Each month we will have a 
character trait that will focus on encouraging students 
to reflect the character of God and to grow into 
responsible, social beings.   

September/October 
          
Sept.  25:  Scholastic Orders Due 

            28:  Hamilton Mountain Church Visit  -  Gr. 7 & 8 

            30:  PD Day  -  NO SCHOOL 

 

 Oct.   01:   PD Day  -  NO SCHOOL  
            05:  Heritage Green Church Visit/ Heritage Green  
                    Nursing Home Visit  -  Gr. 1,2,3 

            14:  Thanksgiving Day Holiday  -  NO SCHOOL  
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 *Please remember to check your school email address  
regularly for new information from the Principal and 
teachers! 
 

IMPORTANT:  Please DO NOT park in the Fire Zone. 
 

PLEASE NOTE  -  For safety reasons, please do not send 
GLASS BOTTLES or GLASS DISHES to school with  your 
child(ren).  
 

FOOD ALLERGIES  -  Please help us to keep our  school  
an allergen free facility by ensuring your child has no 

nut products.  In addition to this, if your 
child requires the use of an epi-pen, could 
you please ensure he/she has two, one for 
the office and one to be carried on their 
person. 

 

STUDENT SUPPORT AND ENCOURAGEMENT  -  If your 
child has an upcoming event, e.g. baptism, investiture, 
tournament (and such like), we would like to know so 
that we can actively support them where possible!  We 
are here for all your children, not just academically, but 
in all areas of their lives.  Share, so that we can show 
them how much we care! 
 

 

 

STUDENT DROP OFF  -  Please remember that student  
supervision does not begin until 8:50 am, unless a  
specific arrangement has been made with your child’s  
class teacher for that day.  Please remain with your 
children until that time, to ensure their safety.  Thank 
you for respecting staff devotional time. 
 

STUDENT PICK UP  -  Please remember that student   
supervision ends at 3:30 pm, unless a specific 
arrangement has been made with your child’s class 
teacher for that day.  Please respect our time by picking 
your child up on time. 
Please bring and pick up your students on time! 
 

TELEPHONE CALLS  -  If there is a need to contact your 
child during the day, please call during recess  - 10:40-

11:15 or 12:50-13:25,  and not during instructional hours.  
Thank you for your understanding. 
 

MUSIC LESSONS  -  Mrs. Bryce will return to teaching 
piano on Tuesdays and Wednesdays.  If you would like 
your child to have music lesson, please feel free to 
contact Mrs. Bryce directly at telephone number 905-

765-3350.  She would be more than happy to hear from 
you. 


